SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
August 17, 1998

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Cliff Mueiler at 8:11 p.m. Present for the roll
call: Cliff Mueller, Earl McCoy, Chuck West, and Bonita Hutcheson.

Approval of the minutes. A motion to approve the minutes of July 20, 1998 was made by Earl
McCoy, seconded by CIiff Mueller. The motion camied.

Treasurer's Report. There was no change in the report from last meeting. A bill for $7:35 was
presented by Bonita Hutcheson for copies and mailing of the minutes. it was approved for
payment.

Cliff has continued to work on our problem with the IRS.

Miscellaneous. A calendar for 1999 was shown at the July meeting. Bonita will send it next
time.

Discussion was held on the postoffice, now a business, on South Lowell. It was Greene’s store.
We have pictures and articles about the family, during the time they were in Sheridan.

The light rail was discussed. It is 50% complete and should open July 2000. The station detail
plans are going well.

Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 8:30.
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